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Allegany & Cattaraugus 

Check your eggs... 

...before they hatch! 

Applications are being accepted 

beginning May 2nd, 2022. 

A physical within the past year is required for your 

working papers.  Make your appointments with 

your health care provider NOW!!  

 Attention Summer Youth!  



TERC EMPLOYEES BECOME CERTIFIED IN FINANCIAL LITERACY FOR YOUTH 

The TERC mission statement is to assist youth and adults with career exploration 

and career readiness skills to succeed in the workforce and encourage self-

sufficiency.  One of the components includes financial literacy.  Four employees 

recently attended Oweesta’s “Building Native Communities Financial Empower-

ment for Teens and Young Adults and became certified instructors.  In 2020, staff 

were certified in Oweesta for Adults. 

In the past, TERC has collaborated with other SN departments such as the Credit 

Union (SNIFCU) and the Mortgage Program to offer this component to our partici-

pants.  Also, staff created and facilitated workshops implementing online resources 

such as the Career One Stop and Get My Future.  The staff are now able to instruct 

our participants on the importance of financial literacy on their own.  It is with 

gratitude that we congratulate Jackie John, Patrice John, and Sarah Pangborn from 

our Cattaraugus Office and Patti Brisley and Tari Squires from our Allegany Office.  

Watch for flyers from TERC to see when these workshops will be available! 

On April 4th, wish Jackie a Happy Birthday! 

Watch for flyers announcing the start date of our next 

construction technology class starting this summer.  

We offer a 12-week program that introduces you to 

carpentry, plumbing, electrical and more! 


